Marylin Terrace Eatons Hill Q 4037

(PO Box 324, Albany Creek Q 4035)

Telephone: (07) 3264 9222

Email: office@eatonshillss.eq.edu.au Web: www.eatonshillss.eq.edu.au



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Expression of Interest – Parent Volunteer Year 6 Dreamworld Excursion

As part of the final week of celebrations for the Year 6 cohort an excursion is held for the students to attend Dreamworld Theme Park on Monday 8th December departing at 9am and returning at 4.30pm.

In the past years we have asked for parent/ caregivers to volunteer to take a small group of students and supervise them for the day.

The Queensland Government have updated their guidelines on Parent Volunteers for excursions, that all parents/caregivers are required to have a current Blue Card.

There is the option if you don't have a current Blue Card that you can apply for a Volunteer Blue Card through the following link.

https://my.bluecard.qld.gov.au/login

The application for a Blue Card is free of charge although it does require you to supply personal details.

The school administration is able to provide further information.

If you are prepared to assist on the day and have a current Blue Card or are prepared to apply for one online, please complete the form below and return to the class teacher by Friday 19th September 2025. To ensure your Blue Card is issued in time, we recommend that you apply now.

2025. To ensure your blue Card is issued in time, we recommend that you apply now.			
Regards			
K & Gower			
Kevin Gower Acting Deputy Principal			
Expression of Interest – Parent Volunteer Year 6 Dreamworld Excursion (Please return by 19 th September 2025)			
Student Name:			Class:
Parent Name:			
Current Blue	Yes	No	Registered Number:
Prepared to apply	Yes		Expiry Date:
			Date of Birth: